
           

 
 
 

                                      

               

    

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       
 

Our Club BBQ and Cake Stall at Cintra 
 will be held August 3 

 

 

   UPCOMING DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 2013 

Saturday 29 June School Holiday – No Games 

Saturday 6 July School Holiday – No Games 

Saturday 13 July School Holiday – No Games 

Saturday 20 July Round 10 – Netball is Back !! 

Saturday 3 August Round 12 and BBQ/Cake Stall 
Roster available on website 
Managers organise your team 
volunteers 

Saturday 10 
August 

OUR INAUGURAL TRIVIA NIGHT 
see details in newsletter 

Saturday 17 
August 

Round 14 – Mid Season Canteen 
Duty  
Roster available on website 
Managers organise your team 
volunteers 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
 
 
 
 

 

President’s Message 
 
Hi All, 
I can’t believe that we have just passed the halfway point of 
the season already.  It’s amazing how fast the time goes. 
From all reports the season is going well.  I have been looking 
at the Competition Tables and note that most of the FDAS 

teams are running in the first four in their respective divisions, 
a fantastic effort. 
 
FDAS BBQ & Cake Stall – 3 Aug 2013 – Round 12 
Managers please organise your team’s volunteers for the FDAS 
BBQ on Saturday 3 August (Round 12) – roster is on the 
website to view/download. 
Mid Season Canteen Roster – 17 Aug 2013 – Round 14 
Managers of the teams allocated the “mid season” canteen 
duty have been notified, please organise your volunteers.  
Roster is available to view/download from our website. 
Cheers, Darryl Stuart 
President  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Secretary’s Report  
   

IMPORTANT – PLEASE READ 
 

CODE OF CONDUCT REMINDER 
 
There have been a few incidents in this first half of the season, 
and now that we have reached the midway point of the season 
it is a timely opportunity to remind all members of some key 
points in our Code Of Conduct policies. The Club, as well as the 
Association, will take firm action against any unacceptable 
behavior by players, coaches, umpires, parents and spectators. 
 
Show respect for all coaches and club officials.  Remember that 
all positions are unpaid and the Club would not exist without 
our volunteers. Abuse or intimidation will not be tolerated from 
players, parents or spectators. Parents are expected to model 
the behavior we want of our players.  If you disagree with an 
umpire or coach raise the issue through the appropriate 
channels rather than question their judgment and honesty in 
public. 
 
Never ridicule or abuse any player, particularly for making a 

mistake or losing a game.  or make an inappropriate comment 
about a fellow volunteer, coach, umpire, official, athlete.  
Respect the rights, dignity and worth of all people involved in 
netball, regardless of gender, marital status, race, colour, 
disability, sexuality, age, occupation, religion or political opinion 
 
Show respect for your team’s coach, the umpire and 
opponents. Without them there would be no game.  
 
Model appropriate behavior. Applaud good plays by all teams 
and encourage all players. Children learn best from examples 
and remember that children are involved in the sport for their 
enjoyment, not yours.  

 
Do not interfere with the progress and/or conduct of a game. 

 
For a full list of code of conduct policies please visit the Clubs 
website and read/download the clubs handbook or NNSW 
website. 
 
 
Mark Petrucco 
Secretary 
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 Coaching Development 
 

Thank you to 23 of our coaches who completed the FDAS 
Coaching Survey last month. The information we received from 
the survey results will assist us with planning courses for 2014 
and has provided us with feedback about which courses you 
found the most useful.  
 
Just a friendly reminder that the club expects all coaches to 
complete the Online Beginning Coaching General Principles 
Course before the end of the season.  
 
Once completed please email your 'Certificate of Completion' to 
diggasplumbing@optusnet.com.au. We currently have 10 
certificates on file and feedback from our survey was that a 
number if coaches were 'in progress', whilst a few were yet to 
commence.  
 
We had 20 of our players attend the Susan Pratley Goal 

Shooting clinic a couple of weeks ago. It was very exciting to 
have Susan (the NSW Swifts shooter and Australian Diamonds 
player) provide personal instruction to the girls. We hope you 
have all been working on your technique and also practising 
throughout the week. I recall Susan mentioning that she shoots 
about 200 goals most days of the week!  
 
There were about 5 teams who expressed interest in attending 
carnivals at other associations. There were a couple of teams to 
confirm which carnival they were interested in attending. The 
cutoff date for registering at some of these carnivals is 28 June, 
therefore we do need confirmation ASAP. 
 
We are hoping to attend a couple of coaches training sessions 
over the next few weeks in response to our survey. Keep up 

the good work and thank you again for the time and dedication 
you put in to your daughter's team and the FDAS netball club! 
 
 
Regards 
Rachel and Monique 
FDAS Development Officers 
 
 
 

                                       
 

 

    Need new netball shoes?      
Purchase your netball shoes from The Athlete’s Foot Burwood, 

sign up to the FREE loyalty program Club Fit; please 

remember to mention Five Dock All Saints when paying and 

The Athlete’s Foot will donate part of the sales to the Club – 

easy way to fund raise. 

The Team at “The Athlete’s Foot” has many years of 

experience in the footwear industry. 

 
  

                                          
 

 

 

 

 

Sponsorship & Fundraising 
 

FDAS BBQ @ Cintra – Saturday 3rd August  
 
It’s not far away and a chance to raise some additional funds 
for Club. We will be in touch shortly to arrange and finalise the 
Roster.  
As always we appreciate your time and support of the Club. 

 

Trivia Night – Saturday 10th August  
 

We will be hosting our inaugural FDAS Trivia Night  
so start arranging your table, baby sitters and studying (just 
kidding) ! 
 
Time - 6.30pm 
Venue – Canada Bay Club (Auditorium) 
Cost - $20 each or $200 per table of 10. 

 
There will be a range of games and prizes (including trivia of 
course) as well as a Silent Auction. 
Please let me know if you are interested in contributing prizes 
(products and services) so we can ensure a truly successful 
and fun night for all. 
 
These events all assist in raising much needed funds 
for the coaching & development of our players, coaches 
and umpires. 
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Sponsorship & Fundraising 
 

Support Our Club Sponsors 

Canada Bay Club            

As our major sponsor, please make sure you are a member of 
the Club and support where you can its only $11.00 for 5 years!! 
The meals are fantastic from both The Family Brasserie and 
Wings Chinese Restaurant, and very reasonably priced.   

 

 
 
Sponsorship Opportunities  
Interested in becoming a Sponsor of Five Dock All Saints Netball 
Club?  
You will be supporting a fast‐growing netball club with a strong 

community spirit! As a sponsor you will be a partner in the 
Club’s vision that “fair play and fun will bring success”.  
Sponsor participation is an important part of our Club and our 
social and competitive calendar. You have the opportunity to 
promote your business to more than 300 registered 
members and their families as well as another 3500‐4000 
players/supporters from other teams/clubs at Cintra Park 
from other teams/clubs – on a weekly basis.  

 
For a discussion to find out more, please contact me 
 
Patrick Everest  
Sponsorship & Fundraising Co-Ordinator 
Mobile - 0414 331 742   
Email - peverest@jmichel.com.au 
 

 

 

 

 

2nd HAND UNIFORM POOL:   
 
Anyone wishing to sell their FDAS uniform can email the Club 
and it will be advertised in the Uniform Menu. Sellers contact 
details will be noted and the item/s to be sold. Any interested 
Buyers will need to contact the Seller directly.   
 
The Seller & Buyer negotiate the price between themselves; the 
Club will not be involved.   
 
The Club will merely advertise the item/s to be sold. 
Club email address:  fdallsaints@optusnet.com.au 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Umpiring Corner      
 

IMPORTANT PLEASE READ 

 
As the competition has just past the midway point and teams 
are vying for the top spots in their division the club would like 
to remind all members of some of the Code of Conduct policies 
regarding our umpires and runners.   
 
Our umpires and runners are young and need our 
encouragement and support, not huffing and puffing or 
derogative remarks from the sideline by the spectators which 
only serves to destroy any confidence these girls have and go 
home in tears which also upsets their parents – if we did not 
have our umpires your daughter’s team would not be able to 
play - the more our girls umpire (or run) the better they 
become at their jobs , no-one is perfect in life, particularly 
when they first pick up a whistle. 
 
Also we wish to clarify with you the role of a “runner”, the 
runners is not permitted to umpire the game and does not have 
a whistle on them; they are only to run with the umpires giving 
guidance and support. The actual game is officiated by the 
umpire but at the end of each quarter the runners (who are a 
badged umpire) advise and guide the “umpires in training”.  It 
is then up to the ‘umpire in training” to put in practice the 
advice and recommendations given to them by their runner. 
 
If there is a problem please come and see one of the 
Umpire Committee members who are down at Cintra 
Park from the first game of the day. 
 

A reminder to all that: 
 

You must treat all umpires in accordance with the FDAS/NNSW 
Code of Conduct policy.  
 

Umpiring is often a tough job and our umpires and runners are 
often young and apprehensive but are always trying to do their 
best.   
 
Please remember that any comments on the sidelines are often 
heard by the umpires (and runners) and this does not help with 
their confidence; and reflects poorly upon that spectator. 
 
Spectators must not approach or communicate in any way with 
the umpire directly (only the team captain can do this, and only 
during one of the quarter time breaks) 
 

 
Regards 
Monique, Hannah and Mark 
 

 
In the event of Wet Weather Cancellations 
Please view the website for updates including any 
cancellation of games due to wet weather 
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